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Intake Screening Response Letter – Permit #2306-185 
June 22nd, 2023 

 

 

 

Intake Screening Response Letter (attn. Norine Allerdice & John Kenney) 
 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

This letter outlines our response to Mercer Island’s intake screening comments provided via email June 22nd, 

2023. The comments provided and responses are as follows: 

 

Comment: “Please provide the valuation of project on the building application (cost of labor & material to 

build home)” 

 

Response: The estimated project valuation has been added to the building application 

(APPLICATION.PDF).  

 

Comment: “Provide separate arborist report.” 

 

Response: Arborist report dated May 5th, 2023, has been added to application package (ARBORIST 

REPORT.PDF). 

 

Please reach out to me directly with any questions or concerns. Thank you for your time! 

Best regards, 

 

Dan Gonzalez 

First Lamp Architecture 

 

513.405.7796 

dan@firstlamp.net 

 


